SO CAL CONTESTER'S GUILD

BULLETIN OF THE

SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA CONTEST CLUB

VOLUME II ISSUE V

JUNE/JULY/AUGUST 1981

The Southern California Contest Club meets on random days in random places to avoid detection. The next meeting will be held on Saturday, August 15, at the Firehouse Pizza Parlor in Anaheim. It is located across from Henry Radio at 1000 N. Euclid. Take Euclid south from the Riverside Fwy, or north from the Santa Ana Fwy. The meeting will start around 1 p.m. Hope to see you there!!

Membership to the SCCC is available to anyone infected with the contest disease. Merely send a note from your doctor with three dollars to the bulletin editor listed below. Once a member, you shall receive this bulletin for one full year. Ads are published free of charge to all members.

BULLETIN EDITOR

Larry "Tree" Tyree N6TR
1850 Stow Street
Simi Valley, Calif. 93063
Tel (805) 526-3372

The club has six new members, N3EG, N6MM, N6PN, N6MI, K6NA, and KV6O. They will be included in an updated membership roster that will be published in the next bulletin. This brings our membership total up to 35 and our treasury is now at \$64.65.

SO CAL CONTESTER'S GUILD

ALL ASIAN CHALLENGE

The Northern California Contest Club has been challenged by the SCCC in All Asian contest later this month. The contest will be held on August 22 and 23 UTC. There will be seven categories to enter, 160, 80, 40, 20, 15, and 10 single band, and all band. Multi-op stations may enter as many single band categories as desired. The top score in each of the categories will receive 100 points for his/her club. The next two scores will receive points for their respective clubs based on their percentage of the top score. For example, if 40 meter single band is won by W6AM with 100,000 points, and N6TR comes in second with 95,000 points, and K6NA is third with 84,000 points, W6AM would contribute 100 points to the club, N6TR would get 95, and K6NA would get 84. If one of the top three posistions happens to luckily go to an NCCC member, then the points would count for their club.

We need people to sign up for their favorite categories.

If you are not sure you can be on, just get on if you can. I

don't have to know ahead of time your plans, but it would be useful

to make sure we have at least three entries per category. Either

drop me a line, or sign up at the next meeting.

PRESIDENT'S REPORT

The summer months always seem to be the slowest time for us contesters. I guess we all need a few months of hibernation to recover from the contest season. I must apologize for the lack of a bulletin since June, but that's the way it goes. Now that the contests are coming up you can expect the bulletin every month just like last year.

Hope the Orange County meeting has as good of a turnout as the last one. We had 14 people in attendance at the last meeting.

73 "Tree" NOTE